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Office of Care Coordination <carecoordination@ocgov.info>
Thursday, October 3, 2024 9:01 AM

Care Coordination

Cancellation Notice: Continuum of Care Board Meeting

The Continuum of Care (CoC) Board meeting scheduled for Wednesday,
October 23, 2024, has been cancelled.

The Orange County CoC will hold an in-person CoC Board special meeting on
Wednesday, October 9, 2024, at 3:00 p.m.

e Date: Wednesday, October 9, 2024

e Time: 3:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m.

e Location: County Administration South (CAS) Building Conference
Center

e Address: 425 West Santa Ana Blvd. Room 104/106
Santa Ana, CA 92701-4599

View parking instructions

A virtual meeting option will also be available on Zoom. Please note, this is a
listen-in only option.

e Zoom meeting link: Click here for meeting link
e Join by phone: +1 669 900 9128
e WebinarID: 963 2370 2539

Please note in accordance with the Brown Act, the agenda will be posted at
least 24 hours in advance of the special meeting.

If you have any questions about the upcoming CoC Board Meeting, please
email the Office of Care Coordination at CareCoordination@ocgov.com with
the subject line "CoC Board Meeting".
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